
From: Kevin Speers   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 2:49 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
We need to freeze our urban boundary all over Ontario. 
This letter is in regard to the May 17th Statutory Public Meeting; (see subject line). 
My family and I support farmland protection and climate resilient, inclusive urban 
neighbourhoods for our city and province. 
The current provincial government is not concerned with climate change and needs to be 
replaced in the upcoming election to reflect the will of the people of Ontario. 
 
Sincerely 
Kevin Speers and Family 
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